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24th February 2021 
 
Dear Parents / Carers 
 

#Wake up Wednesdays!!! 
 
With our children spending more time online/using a screen during the Covid 19 
pandemic, we will be sending an online guide every Wednesday to help 
parents/carers keep your children safe online. Below is a link showing you how 
you can download the app for Apple and Android using the National Online 
Safety Website. 
 

National Online Safety Mobile App 
It's time to get #OnlineSafetySavvy. 

Children are spending more time than ever online. As adults, we need to do everything 
we can to keep them safe in the digital world. But with new apps, games and 
platforms emerging every day, how can you stay in the know? 

Say hello to the new National Online Safety mobile application. Created by experts, 
developed by us. 

With all online safety knowledge available at your fingertips, the NOS app empowers 
parents and teachers to understand and address online safeguarding risks – anytime, 
anywhere. 

The world’s most comprehensive online safety app, it’s packed with insightful courses, 
explainer videos, webinars and guides on topics that will help you protect the kids you 
care about when they’re online. 

https://info.nationalonlinesafety.com/mobile-app  

 This week’s free guide can be found by following the link below:  
https://nationalonlinesafety.com/guides/live-streaming-guide-for-parents  
 
Many thanks 
 

Miss A Smith 

 
Miss Anna Smith 
Safeguarding & Family Support Manager 
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https://nationalonlinesafety.com/guides/live-streaming-guide-for-parents

